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Output 1.1
Question No. 43
Senator Brandis asked the following question at the hearing on 20 October 2008:

Provide the Committee with the details on what, if any, mode of public or stakeholder consultation
is envisaged regarding proposals surrounding the accessibility and effectiveness of the federal
justice system.

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is asfollows:

The details of the mode of formal consultation on the proposals, including with the judiciary and
legal profession, are yet to be determined by Government.

However, informal consultation with key stakeholdersis aready occurring at officer level.
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